
Southwire Company, LLC 

One Southwire Drive 

Carrollton, Georgia 30119 

 
 

 

March 16, 2022 

Price Increase: Aluminum MC Products effective Friday, March 18, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer:  

We are announcing a price increase for all aluminum conductor MC products dated for Friday, 

March 18. This will be a 10% increase. Please contact your inside salesperson for assistance 

with any questions.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Blake Justus 

Product Manager, MC Flex and LT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


